
                ISSUE 27 / November 2016 
 

Gold Coast Stock Sport Club  
- Home of the Austrian Australian Club – 

phone 5534 7099 or 0414 774 436 – mailto: gcstocksportclub@gmail.com – 

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com - www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com  
***************************************************************************************************** 

By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 
 

Hi dear members and guests!  
 

Wasn’t the Austrian National Day Luncheon on the 
16th of October great! 

 
We had a full house and the choir “Singkreis”, the 
Folk Dancers, Bell Ringers and our much loved Nev 

entertained the crowd.  
Of course the colours red and white dominated 
our hall. As always I will show you a selection of 

photos from the action and fun we had. 
 

 
 
 

But now more about our next event, 
our Derby Day 

Luncheon on the 6th of November! 
Black & White is the dress code and 

you will be entertained by the 
versatile Chris Harvie! 

 
Don’t miss it! 
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That’s what we will 

serve for lunch on the  

06. November 2016: 

 
 

You will have the choice between either: 
 

1. As always our fantastic Schnitzel and salads 
or 

2. Kassler, Red Cabbage and Roast Potato  
or 

3. There is also the choice of a vegetarian meal, 

         or gluten free 

You will have to order the vegetarian meal or gluten free meal with your   
booking (before Saturday), because we will prepare this especially for you. 

 

 

Afterwards have coffee or tea 

and our homemade 

delicious cakes and tortes. 

(coffee $2.50 – cake or torte $3.50) 
 

 

 

List of Contents:   

 The Entertainment at our Austrian National Day Luncheon  

 Volunteers test their skills (bell ringers and hat dance) 

 Some of our Visitors at the Austrian National Day Luncheon (more next time) 

 Raffle and Dancing 

 Some impressions from the kitchen 

 The Pink Ribbon Breakfast 

 Melbourne Cup – the Hat Parade 

 Melbourne Cup – our very own “Elanora Cup Race” 

  

 

Members     $  13 

Guests         $ 15 



I can’t believe it’s almost 3 weeks since we celebrated Austrian National 

Day at our club house. It seems like ages ago. So much happened in 

between: 

We had our Pink Ribbon Breakfast on the 30th of October 

where we raised $1,500.00!!! 
Isn’t this great. Thank you all who participated and donated so generously. 

And thank you for dressing in pink … (even some men!) 
 

... Pink is a delicate colour that means sweet, nice, playful, cute, romantic, 
charming, feminine, and tenderness, is associated with bubble gum, flowers, 

babies, little girls, cotton candy, and sweetness.  
The colour pink is the color of universal love of oneself and of others. 

Our clubhouse was bathed in PINK --- sooo beautiful! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you were not able to come and still would like to donate: 
Go to: https://www.gofundraise.com.au/page/BrigittePrinzhorn0 

 

And then there was Melbourne Cup Day on the 01st of November 2016.  
At the Melbourne Cup we had a smaller audience, 

but we still had a lot of fun. 

It’s hard to compete with all the other private and 

commercial function which are going on at the 

same time, but where else would you get such a 

great smorgasbord including cheese platter and 

Pavlova afterwards, tea, coffee, juice …. and all for 

just $20 for guests and $18 for members  … not to 

mention the Elanora Cup Race and the Hat Parade. 

More about it later – 

But first have a look at what happened at our 

Austrian National Day Luncheon on the 16th of October: 
Great entertainment, music, raffle, dance and our 

guests having a good time ….. 

http://pinkribbonbreakfast.cmail19.com/t/t-l-mhylki-oaihitlt-xl/


 











 



 



 



 



 



 
 



    

Now, before I say goodbye mark the 

20th of November in your calendar: 

You will be entertained by the 

Popular A2Z Band 
Bar opens at 11am - Meals from 12pm! 

Bring your family and tell your friends!!!! 
 

See you this Sunday dressed in black and white if possible  

your Sylvia Amerstorfer 
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc. 

 - Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc. 

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone and leave a message on 5534 7099  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 if you have any 

questions related to the events, but before 9am or after 6pm  

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

 I would love to hear from you … 
– please let me know what you think of this newsletter, what 

you would like to read about, any suggestions you have and 

your general impression. I really welcome your feedback … 

Have a look at our website  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or 

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-

Club-295777913894754/    or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club 

facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold 

Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-26) 

If you liked this Newsletter – tell your friends and keep forwarding it – if you are sick of receiving them (I 
hope not) – please let me know and I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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